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As a mark of respect for the late Councillor Stephen 
Heywood and his family, Wentworth Shire Council facilities 

will be closed on Friday 16 February from 10am to 2pm. 

Council appreciates your understanding.

Friday 16 February, 10am-12pm

T E M P O R A R Y  C L O S U R E
O F  C O U N C I L  F A C I L I T I E S

Normal Council operations will resume after 12pm


